
Hovember 4th, 1919

Mise Elizabeth Murray Shepherd, 
Bitz-Carlton Hotel,
Montreal.

Dear Madam: -
Replying to your letter of the

second instant addressed to Sir Auckland
%

Geddes, I wish to say that Sir Auckland 
Geddos is not at present in Montreal and 
will not be here until May next.

Yours truly,

noting Principal.


